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Legislative Democrats Unveil First Bill Package of 2025 Legislative Session to Lower Costs and 
Improve Lives 

 
MADISON, Wis - Today, Legislative Democrats introduced the Lowering Costs, Improving Lives legislative 
package. The proposal works to help Wisconsinites with rising costs by reducing the tax burden for fixed 
and low-income renters and homeowners, cutting the costs of grocery bills for families, and decreasing 
prescription drug prices. Senate Democratic Leader Dianne Hesselbein (D-Middleton) and Assembly 
Democratic Leader Greta Neubauer (D-Racine) released the following statements:  
 
Senate Democratic Leader Dianne Hesselbein: “Democrats know that we can enact commonsense 
policies that lower costs for working Wisconsinites and improve people’s lives. We can and should do 
both. My Democratic colleagues and I remain committed to working hard for Wisconsin families and 
tackling the issues that matter most to them.” 
 
Assembly Democratic Leader Greta Neubauer: “Legislative Democrats’ Lowering Costs, Improving 
Lives package works to address Wisconsinites’ most pressing issues. By lowering prescription drugs, 
reducing the costs of groceries, and providing tax relief to renters and homeowners, we can provide 
working people with a bit more breathing room in their budget. Our work putting people first is just 
getting started.” 
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